

Telephone: 651-266-6700

Facsimile: 651-228-3220



CITY OF SAINT PAUL Christopher B. Coleman, Mayor

25 West Fourth Street Saint Paul, MN 55102

Meeting #8 – Recommendations: Policies for Commercial Centers, Urban Design, Sustainability and Parking

Land Use Comprehensive Plan Task Force

July 11, 2007

5 p.m. – 7 p.m.

Rice Street Library meeting room 1011 Rice Street (2 blocks north of Front Avenue)

Meeting objective:

The task force will recommend policies for the commerce, urban design, sustainability and parking sections of the Land Use Plan update. This includes:

- revisions to existing policies
- deletion of policies that are no longer needed
- addition of policies

5:00 – 5:05	Welcome and introductions Rich Kramer, chair of the Land Use Comprehensive Plan Task Force
5:05 – 6:50	Task Force recommendations on commercial centers (nodes and corridors); parking, urban design and sustainability.
	Discussion of policies in the existing plan. Markup of map of existing commercial centers and commercial zoning.
	Task Force members and PED staff
6:50 – 7:00	Open comment time Rich Kramer, chair of the Land Use Comprehensive Plan Task Force